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This	summer	the	IAF,	the	congregation	of	the	Cathedral	
Church	of	Saint	John	the	Evangelist	(Anglican	Catholic	
Church	of	Canada),	and	members	of	the	Diocese	
of	the	West	(Anglican	Church	in	America)	joined	forces		
to	help	provide	a	little	relief	to	our	brothers	and	sisters		
at	St.	Mary’s	Anglican	Church	in	the	beleaguered	country	
of	Venezuela.	
Two	shipments	of	non-perishable	foodstuffs	have	been	sent…	
the	first	totaled	160	pounds	and	was	sent	by	air	from	Toronto,	
Canada.	It	was	coordinated	and	funded	by	the	Cathedral	Church	
of	Saint	John	in	Victoria,	British	Columbia	and	has	arrived		
in	Caracas.			

					Members	of	St.	Mary’s	Parish	in				
Caracas	distributing	contents	of	the	
							first	shipment	from	Canada	

The	second,	weighing	240		pounds,	was	sponsored	by	the		
IAF	and	the	Diocese	of	the	West.	It	has	been	sent	by	sea	
from	Los	Angeles,	California	and	should	arrive	in	Caracas	soon.	

More	detailed	information	will	follow.		Please	contact		
Erv	Lischke	in	Victor,	Montana	at	(406)	642-3085	or	
(406)	381-6890	or	via	email	at	iafoffice@wildblue.net		
with	questions.	
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